
             

18
th

 District Police   

Outdoor Roll Call 
 

 
The 18

th
 District will be conducting an outdoor roll 

call at the following location: 

 

Where:             1600 N. Vine St. 

                             (Neighborhood Commons) 

     

When:   Thursday, May 12, 2016 
 

Time:    5:00 PM 
 

 

Interested community members are welcome to observe.  

 

 

SAFE NEIGHBORHOODS ARE EVERYBODY’S BUSINESS


